MEMORANDUM TO MEMBERS OF THE BOARD OF CURATORS:

President Odlin will be making up committee assignments in the very near future, and has suggested that I send this Memo to Board members.

Board members know what committees they have been working with during the past year. The complete list of assignments was sent out early in the year.

President Odlin would appreciate hearing from members if they would prefer assignments to committees other than the one on which they are now serving, feeling that necessary adjustments can be made without too great difficulty.

He would also appreciate suggestions having to do with committees. One member has suggested an additional committee. There may be other suggestions.

It is also understood that committee chairmen are privileged to add to their committees members of the Society particularly interested in the work of a specific committee. Several such assignments have been made already.

Suggestions having to do with committee personnel should be in Mr. Odlin's hands with as little delay as possible.

Board members will be interested in knowing that this school year will find the Society host to more groups than any other year. The number will pass 600, which means a lot of youngsters. Half a dozen years ago there were practically none. The month of May will have a total of close to 75 and possibly more. These groups vary in size from 15 to more than 100.

The verdict on the History Conference seems to be favorable. The Society enjoyed excellent cooperation from the College of Puget Sound, Pacific Lutheran College and the Tacoma Public Library.

5/23/1956 CDF:MFMc

CHAPIN D. FOSTER. Director.

Ourput forter